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Register now for our 3rd Annual
Pharmacology Conference in San
Francisco

Join us in San Francisco for our 3rd annual conference! The
2017 GAPNA Pharmacology Conference: Contemporary
Pharmacology and Prescribing in Older Adults! March 24-25,
2017, Hyatt Regency San Francisco, CA.

Register Now

GAPNA Gives Back

During every conference, GAPNA gives back to the local
community by supporting a charity or service organization that
assists in the care of older adults. See what’s happening in
San Francisco!

Read More

Networking and Action

Conference attendance brings SIG interactions to new level for

Career Opportunity

Advanced Registered
Nurse Practitioner

Tampa, FL

Tampa General Medical Group
(TGMG) is seeking an

Advanced Registered Nurse
Practitioner to join a team of
providers serving local skilled

nursing facilities (SNFs).

Learn More

https://www.gapna.org/events/contemporary-pharmacology-and-prescribing-older-adults
https://www.gapna.org/article/gapna-giving-back-february-22-17
https://www.gapna.org/advanced-registered-nurse-practitioner
http://www.practicingclinicians.com/parkinsons/?utm_source=GAPNA%20Newsletters&utm_medium=Banner&utm_term=Parkinsons&utm_campaign=Parkinsons%20GAPNA%20Newsletter


novice member. Read more about the benefits of attending a
GAPNA conference.

Read More

2017 Call for Nominations

If you would like to step up and run for National Office within
GAPNA, please read more about it below. Nominations are due
by March 30.

Read More

South Dakota wins full practice
authority

The American Association of Nurse Practitioners (AANP) today
commends Governor Daugaard and the South Dakota
Legislature for enacting into law Senate Bill 61, which provides
patients with full and direct access to nurse practitioners.

Read More

RWJF Wants to Hear from YOU!

The Robert Wood Johnson Foundation is considering changes
to the format and delivery of its nursing policy publication
Charting Nursing’s Future. If you have ever read one of these
reports—or think you might—we want to hear from you. Would
you please take a minute to click here and fill out a brief
survey? Thank you!

Take the Survey

Managing the Multiple
Symptom Burdens of

Advanced Disease
Management

(session captured at the GAPNA
Annual Conference 2015)

Connect with GAPNA members
and other professionals through

social media with Facebook,
Twitter, and LinkedIn.
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You are subscribed to GAPNA's eAlert, a publication for GAPNA members and colleagues. From time-to-time, you
will receive an email such as this one with important news and information relevant to gerontological nursing. If you

wish to update your email address, please do so by editing your profile on the GAPNA Website. If you would like to
unsubscribe from the GAPNA eAlert, click here.

The Gerontological Advanced Practice Nurses Association (GAPNA) is the organization of choice for advanced
practice nurses who want to pursue continuing education in gerontological care and who seek peer support from

experienced clinicians.

GAPNA National Office ~ East Holly Avenue Box 56 Pitman, NJ 08071-0056 ~ 866-355-1392 ~ www.gapna.org ~
gapna@ajj.com

https://my.gapna.org/eweb
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